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Maddison, Val 

From: Kerley2, Sarah [- ...................................... ~-~a~;-~.- ...................................... 1 

Sent: 16 January 2009 13:06 

To: Maddison, Val 

Subject: RE: re-Inquests into deaths at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Thanks Val. 

Sent: 16 January 2009 09:38 
To: Kerley2, Sarah 
Cc: Andrew Bradley (E-mail) 
Subject= RE: re-Inquests into deaths at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Sarah 

I’ll pass your email outlining the problem you have with an eight week Inquest 
to Mr Bradley, who is dealing with the Inquests. 

Regards 

Val Maddison 
Coroner’s Administrative Officer 
Tel: 02392 688326 
Fax: 02392 688331 

..... Original Message ..... 
From; Kerley2, Sarah [ ............................................... ~S~-&-A- ............................................... 

Sent= 15 January 2009 12:22 

To: Maddison, Val 
Subject: RE: re-Inquests into deaths at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Val, 

I have spoken to Helen Williams and both the Listing officers at Portsmouth, if the inquest is to 
last for up to 8 weeks we have a problem. As we thought the inquest was only 6 weeks we have 
now fully listed cases for the last two weeks (week 7& 8), so we have no space at this court for 
the last two weeks of the inquest. 
Sarah 

From: Maddison, Val L- ............................................................................................. ~ 
Sent: 06 January 2009 14:44 
To: Kerley2, Sarah 
Cc: Andrew Bradley (E-mail) 
Subject: RE: re-Inquests into deaths at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Sarah 

I haven’t got an email from Helen Williams dated 2 September. I 
might have deleted it as a housekeeping exercise. However I can 
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confirm that a court room for the Inquests will be required 
from Wednesday, 18.03.09, but Mr Bradley, the Coroner holding the 
Inquests. now anticipates that they will last for up to eight weeks 
rather than the original estimate of six weeks. A Jury Retiring Room 
will be required. 

Regards 

Val Maddison 
Coroner’s Administrative Officer 
Tel: 02392 688326 
Fax: 02392 688331 

..... Original Message ..... 
From: Kerley2, Sarahi .................................................................................................................... Code A 

Sent: 06 January 2009 12:28 
To: Naddison, Val 
Subject: re-Inquests into deaths at Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Val, 

Helen Williams has asked me to contact you with regard to the email she sent you 

on 2nd September 2008. Please can you confirm if the dates you provided before 
are still the same dates you need to use the court room. Any problems please do 
not hesitate to contact me. 

Many thanks 

Sarah Kerley 
Business Support Officer 
East Hampsh!_re and Isle of Wight ¯ 
Direct line i ...................... ~ ....... ---~ .............. ~ ........................... 

FE nXaiI L;oae A 
Website www.Smcou ffs-serwce.gov, u 

’1 am not authorised to bind my Department contractually, nor to make 
representations or other statements which may bind the Department in any 
way via electronic means’ 

This e-mail (and any attachment) is intended only for the attention of the addressee(s). Its unauthorised 
use, disclosure, storage or copying is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient, please destroy 
all copies and inform the sender by return e-mail. 

Internet e-mail is not a secure medium. Any reply to this message could be intercepted and read by 
someone else. Please bear that in mind when deciding whether to send material in response to this 
message by e-mail. 

This e-mail (whether you are the sender or the recipient) may be monitored, recorded and retained by 
the Department For Constitutional Affairs. E-mail monitoring / blocking software may be used, and e- 
mail content may be read at any time. You have a responsibility to ensure laws are not broken when 
composing or forwarding e-mails and their contents. 
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The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government 
Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Cable&Wireless in 
partnership with MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2007/11/0032.) 
On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free, 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored 
and/or recorded for legal purposes. 

This email is for the intended rec p.ient(s) only. 

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, transmission or for 
any other reason, please reply to it and let the author know. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy or print it. 

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth City 
Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used. 

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure 
Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with 
MessageLabs. (CCTM Certificate Number 2007/11/0032.) In case of problems, please 
call your organisation’s IT Helpdesk. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded 
for legal purposes. 

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet 
virus scanning service supplied by Cable&Wireless in partnership with MessageLabs. 
(CCTM Certificate Number 2007/11/0032.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified 
virus free. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded 
for legal purposes. 

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only. 
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